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SUBJECT: Proposed City Planning Commission/Staff 2015-2016 Work Program 
 
 

 
PROPOSED CITY PLANNING COMMISSION MOTION 

           
          The Ann Arbor City Planning Commission hereby adopts the City Planning 
Commission/Staff 2015-2016 Work Program. 

 

 
 
At the June 16, 2015 working session, Planning Commission discussed the 
Commission/Staff work program for the upcoming fiscal year.  The draft work program 
(attached) focuses on completing initiatives currently underway and starting on high 
priority initiatives identified by the Commission and City Council. 
 
Staff recommends approval of the draft 2015-2016 Commission/Staff work program.    
 
Attachment: 7/7/15 Draft City Planning Commission 2015-2016 Work Program 
 
 
c: Sumedh Bahl, Community Services Administrator 
 City Attorney’s Office 
 Systems Planning 
 
 


